[bookmark: _GoBack]The City of Conway (the “City”) invites your proposal for banking services for an anticipated five-year engagement. The bank must provide the highest quality of service at a reasonable cost while maintaining sufficient liquidity and protection of public funds and providing a reasonable return on the City’s assets.

Proposals submitted via email will not be accepted.

Proposal information may be obtained by contacting Denise Hurd @ Denise.Hurd@cityofconway.org or 501.450.6100. 

Proposals will be accepted until 10:00 A.M. on December 22, 2017. 

Michael O. Garrett
City Clerk/Treasurer 
